

Friends of Long Lane Newsletter

OCTOBER 2022

WELCOME TO OUR NEW FAMILIES!

We hope you are settling in, and we look forward to you joining activities throughout the year.

PORTACABIN

Last year saw the refurbishment of the portacabin, it now provides a learning space for all children. It has been used for SATS, One to One teaching, music lessons and meetings.





FOLL usually meet monthly (at school, a cafe or sometimes the pub!), all parents are welcome to attend. Any help no matter how small is always appreciated. You don't need to commit to anything long term, you can just offer to help on an ad-hoc basis.

Contact: FOLL@acornfed.derbyshire.sch.gov

School Garden

Did you know that you are welcome to help with the school garden. Last year the children grew lots of vegetables, but it needs constant care and attention to keep it looking good







COFFEE AND CAKE AFTERNOONS
SPORTS DAY ACTIVITIES
SUMMER FETE
RAFFLES
CHOCOLATE BINGO
ORGANISE STALLS AT LOCAL EVENTS
MARKETING OF THE SCHOOL - BANNERS, ADVERTS,
LEAFLET DROPS
SCHOOL GARDEN TIDY
UNIFORM SALES
CAR BOOT SALES
END OF TERM PARTY
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS
BOOKS FOR CHILDREN